Menneth B, Olitder

has earned the designation of Certified Strength and Conditioning Specialist
as defined by the Executive Council of the NSCA Certification Commission.
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NSCA Certification Commission
(formerly Certified Strength & Conditioning Specialist Agency)
National Strength & Conditioning Association
P.O. Box 83469 e Lincoln, Nebraska 68501-3469

(402) 476-6669 ° FAX (402) 476-7141

July 19, 1996

Ken B. Olivier
407 Davis
Athens, TX 75751

Dear Ken:

Our testing service, Applied Measurement Professionals, has completed the grading of the recent Strength
and Conditioning Specialist examination. Your results by section and sub-category have already been sent.

It is my pleasure to personally congratulate you for having passed both sections of the certification
examination and for becoming a Certified Strength and Conditioning Specialist (C.S.C.S.).

You will find enclosed your official certificate. As indicated in previous correspondence, the name shown
on your certificate is lettered as it appeared on your original application. Please check the spelling to be
certain that your name is spelled correctly. In the event that you would like to mount your certificate on an
attractive display plaque, we have provided an order form for this purpose.

Also, please note that a notification to supervisor request form has been included if you would like to have a
letter sent to your immediate supervisor for notification of your accomplishment.

This packet also contains information on the Continuing Education Unit (CEU) component of the C.S.C.S.
program. Please review this information and contact us with your questions.

Your accomplishment of becoming a Certified Strength and Conditioning Specialist will be noted in an
upcoming issue of the NSCA Bulletin. Individuals who have become certified will be listed (by name only)
in an acknowledgment. If you do not wish to have your name listed, please notify us - in writing - and we
will withhold your name.

Ken, congratulations on becoming a Certified Strength and Conditioning Specialist.

Best Regards,
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Thomas R. Baechle, Ed.D., C.S.C.S.
Executive Director of Certification
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